Marsh White Award info (2013-14)

The Drexel Chapter of the Society of Physics Students had not used approximately $85 of our Marsh
White Award from the 2013-14 academic year by the time we wrote our final report. We have since used
that money to purchase a new angular momentum wheel. Additional funds from separate fundraising
activities were also used to purchase the new wheel.

On the left is our old angular momentum wheel, which is cracked and finally showing signs of it’s age. On
the right is our new angular momentum wheel! Our angular momentum demos are some of our most
heavily-used equipment and is our go-to for interactive demos, especially when we’re working with a very
large age range. Although we haven’t had an opportunity to use our new wheel since it’s arrived, we’re
looking forward to breaking it out for the Philadelphia Science Festival Carnival on the Parkway. Below are
images from last year’s carnival with our old wheel. The angular momentum demos are always a crowd
favorite! As an added benefit, our new wheel is a bit lighter, so we’re hoping that will allow younger kids to
participate in that part of the demo.




